
 

 

GERMANTOWN PUBLIC SAFETY EDUCATION COMMISSION 

March 1, 2010 minutes 
 

 

The March 1, 2010 meeting of the Germantown Public Safety Education Commission was called to 

order by Lillie Kay Mitchell, Chairperson, at 5:35 PM in the Administrative Conference Room. 

 

Members present:  Lillie Kay Mitchell, Ron Roberson, Jonathan Frase, Dot Ewing-Stagich, Susan 

Hirsch, Nikki Gast, Charles Baker, Susan Kingston, John Arth, Lt. Angie Lewis, and Alderman Mark 

Billingsley.  Guests:  Bailegh Waters and Emily Hurt. 

 

The minutes of the February 1 meeting were approved as distributed. 

 

REPORTS:  We heard reports on disaster planning, the speakers bureau, police, the web and the Board 

of Mayor and Aldermen. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  It was moved, seconded and passed to organize a drawing for one Safety City 

scholarship at our booth at the April expo.  Nikki is working on the new buildings and needs some cost 

figures.  Jonathan is working on sponsors.  We are actively recruiting volunteers because the training is 

a week early this year.  We are working out details about producing a video highlighting the week’s 

activities. 

 

The Fall Safety Seat Check is scheduled for October 9, (the 2
nd

 Saturday), with a rain date on October 2 

(the first Saturday). 

 

CPR certificate cards were distributed to members of the commission who attended the training. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  We added further discussion of ways to minimize the number of false (burglar) 

alarms to our list of possible new projects. 

 

Commissioners were reminded that details of their reports will appear in the addendum to the minutes 

if they send them to Susan Hirsch. 

 

The next meeting is Monday, April 5 at 5:30 pm. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 pm. 

 

Susan Hirsch 

Recording Secretary 


